Glass Gathering Meeting Minutes

12/08/18, 9:00 - 11:00 am, generously hosted by Harmony Stained Glass, Pasadena, Texas

Show and Tell

Several members showed current work and talked about their adventures in glass.



General Meeting

Changes to the Bylaws were proposed to make them conform more closely to our current meeting practices. Proposed changes were published on the website and available for review prior to the meeting. Members voted unanimously to approve the changes to the bylaws.

Glass Gathering also unanimously elected the proposed slate of new officers at this meeting:

President: Anne Hallman-Perez Vice-President: Richard Hinson Secretary: Kathy Pierpoline Treasurer: Joanne Crull Ethics Officer: Joyce Sullivan

Program

This month there was no program, just a Christmas Party with food provided by our members. Thanks to everyone who brought goodies, it would not have been as yummy without you. The gift exchange was White Elephant style and included both artistic and humorous gifts. There was plenty of stealing and a few final back room deals.

Until next month: May all your scores break perfectly!